
 

Original High Plains Regional Rendezvous 
  

An independent rendezvous association holding its annual week-long rendezvous in one of 
its member states of Nebraska, North Dakota, South Dakota, Kansas or Minnesota.  
Not affiliated with the NMLRA 
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Trade Rules Introduction 
 

While we recognize that the High Plains Regional Rendezvous (HPRR) is 
not a juried event where participants are held to standards found at living history or interpretive centers, the 
Association has set its own reasonable rules and regulations to maintain the "spirit" of the North American Fur 
Trade era. It has been, and will continue to be, held to a higher standard than smaller, localized pre-1840 
events and festivals.  All participants must be fully aware that they are to abide by the Association's rules 
for this event when they participate. While the Association recognizes the necessity for flexibility to involve 
families and grow participation, the HPRR is a Regional event.  As such, the event is expected to maintain a 
reasonable representation of the pre-1840 Fur Trade Era, as best as current laws will allow. 
  
Please note that items which may be acceptable at smaller events may be unacceptable at the High Plains.  It 
is the responsibility of each participant, in an attempt to maintain the true "spirit" of the time period, to use 
and utilize period-correct original or reproduction items (while keeping non-correct items hidden or unpacked) 
as defined by the Association's Trade Rules and Unacceptable Trade Goods.  Registering to attend the annual 
HPRR constitutes acceptance of the rules and regulations as set forth by the Association, posted on the 
Original High Plains Regional Rendezvous Association website (www.hprr.org), and on campsite message 
boards.  Direct questions or requests for information to the current year's Booshway or any Board of Directors 
member. 
 
Dallas Leier, Chairman       Mark “Rooster” Roster 
Board of Directors        Chiefs’ Council 
 

http://www.hprr.org/
http://www.hprr.org/

